
 

 

 
 Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly, I wanted to say a huge thank you to you all for the very 
warm welcome that I have received. I cannot believe that we are 
already at the end of the first week of term. It has flown by! 

I have had an amazing week getting to know your children and I am 
slowly beginning to be able to put a name to every face. The 
children have responded incredibly well to our new Positive 
Behaviour Policy and I hope that they are showering you with 
kindness at home as they attempt to complete their Haworth 
Homework Challenge! 

On Tuesday evening, I hope that I will get an opportunity to meet 
as many of you as possible at our Back to School Night (6.00-
7.30pm). I look forward to seeing as many of you and sharing 
information about the new school year. You will also have the chance 
to drop in on your child’s classteacher and find out more specific 
information about the daily routines of your child’s class. 

On Friday morning, you are invited into school again for our weekly 
Celebration Assembly. This will be held at 8.50-9.15am and will be a 
chance to celebrate particular successes from the week. If your 
child has achieved something outside of school that they would like 
to share (received a swimming certificate, participated in a dance 
competition, won a football tournament, been invested at Beavers), 
then please encourage them to bring their certificates into school 
and we will celebrate them in assembly! 

I hope that you like the new style of newsletter and that you find it 
a useful source of information . PLEASE read it carefully each week 
as it will be full of lots of important and interesting information. 

I wish you all a lovely weekend. I hope that the weather stays warm 
and that you can enjoy it. 

God bless, 

Mrs Haworth 

  

  

  

   

  

 

Coombe Bissett School News 

Letter from the Headteacher... Dates for your 
diary 

 Please note 
all dates are 
subject to 
change 
 
 12/09/23—Back 
to School night 
6.00-7.15pm 
 22/09/23 -
Bags2School Col-
lection 
 02/10/23—
Harvest Service at 
Church 9.30am 
 06/10/23—Flu 
Immunisations all 
years 
 09/10/23 Walk 
to School 
 16/10/23 Walk 
to School 
 19/10/23 to 
27/10/23 Half 
Term 
 30/10/23—First 
Day of Term 1 
27/11/23—
Communion Service 
at Church 9.30am 
06/12/23—Oak 
Class Nativity 
1.45pm at Church 
07/12/23—Elm 
Class Nativity 
1.45pm at Church 
15/12/23—
Christingle/Carol 
Service 6pm at 
Church 
20/12/23 Last Day 
of Term 2 
04/01/23—First 
Day of Term 3 

Please note that we do have a case 
of headlice in school. I ask that 
you check your child’s hair care-
fully and treat if necessary—
thank you 

Attendance at school is 
VERY important—I know 
that it can be difficult to 
make medical appoint-
ments, but where possible, 
please try to ensure that 
these are out of school 
time—thank you! 

Clubs start next week! In 
addition to the publicised 
after-school clubs, we 
are delighted to be of-
fering sports clubs on Wednesday 
and Thursday lunchtimes. Children 
will be able to join the activities 
on a weekly basis and we know 
they will have lots of fun with Joel 
and get some exercise too! 

Oak and Ash 
Class having 
lunch together 



 

 

What are we learning? 

Elm Class 

Elm Class have been perfecting their maths skills. 

Oak Class  

Oak Class have enjoyed settling in this week. The have made 
new friends and enjoyed their learning! 



 

 

Fir Class 

Congratulations to our new house captains and vice 
captains (Poppy H is also a blue team captain).  

 Fir Class have enjoyed settling back into school 
and  are especially excited about reading ‘The 
Hobbit’! 

Ash Class 

Please find attached to this week’s news-
letter information about an Open Evening 
at The Trafalgar School. 



 

 

Stars this week 
Congratulations to our Pupils of the Week: 
Clara Stewart, Poppy Cooper, Robyn Snell, 
Abi Russell, Matilda Hudd, Gracie-Rose 
Human, Alyssia Willett, Florence Withey, 
Tommy-Lee Cox, Noah Brindley, Avery 
Simpson, Henry Willett and Frankie Hudd. 
Congratulations to Lawson Mahony who 
earned a Haworth Heart this week! 
Congratulations to all of those children who 
celebrated an achievement from out of school 
this week: Mya Webb, Sophie Davis, Ada 
Harrison and Oliver Hudson. 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY to who celebrated their 
birthday: Jack Nazer-Williams and Gemma 
(our lovely lady who serves lunch!) 
 

Coombe Bissett C of E 
VA School 
Shutts Ln, Coombe 
Bissett, Salisbury SP5 
4LU  
Phone:  01722 718380  
Email: 
admin@coombebissett.wilts.sch.u
k 

‘Soar on wings like 
eagles, run and not grow weary, walk and not be faint’ Isaiah 40:31 

 

Dear Parents and carers 
With the warm weather still with us, please help 
your children remember how they can stay safe 
when in or near water. 
Please take a few minutes to go through the quiz-
zes with them to remind them how enjoy the wa-
ter safely, especially if you are considering going 
to one of our lovely beaches, rivers or other wa-
terways this weekend. 
  
Every entry will be send a certificate and one win-
ning entry will be chosen from each quiz and win a 
VIP trip to a DWFRS fire station and a playmobil or 
lego set (please see quiz for details of which prize) 
 Reception and Key Stage 1 chil-
dren https://forms.office.com/e/jPCVnGHGjw 
Key Stage 2 chil-
dren https://forms.office.com/e/7r6XZbKJb7  

Thank you, 

Dorset & Wiltshire Fire and Rescue 
Service. 

Dear Parents, 

A quick email with information about the after-school junior 
tennis coaching groups running at Downton Tennis Centre, 
Wick Lane. 

AUTUMN TERM-TIME TENNIS COACHING. 

Term starts next week (W/C 11th Sept) for 10 sessions. 

Mini Red - Indoors (Age 8 & under) - Monday & Friday 4-5pm - 
£90 

Orange Ball (Age 9 & under) - Monday 4-5pm - £90 

Green Ball (Age 10 & under) - Tuesday 6-7pm - £90 

U12/14 Club (Age 11-14) - Monday & Fridays 5-6pm - £90 

We offer a TASTER session, if you would like to pop along and 
try it out. 

To book simply complete the below booking form & write 
TASTER in the comments... 

BOOKING FORM > 

Many thanks 

Lee Mahony 

Head Coach - Downton Tennis 

We are very proud of Mrs Pendenlton 
who sang with her choir at Chichester 
Cathedral last weekend. We are very 
lucky to have such a talented person at 
our school.  

https://www.google.com/search?gs_ssp=eJzj4tZP1zcsSckqT88uM2C0UjWoMLEwN05NTLNMMzcySzKzMLcyqDBLSk02Nk4BChqkphoYWnrJJufn5yalKiRlFhenlpQoFBRl5iYWVSoUJ2fk5-cAACZqGvI&q=coombe+bissett+primary+school&rlz=1C1GCEA_enGB1072GB1072&oq=coombe+bissett&aqs=chrome.2.0i355i51
https://forms.office.com/e/jPCVnGHGjw
https://forms.office.com/e/7r6XZbKJb7

